The training on "Enhancing the Capabilities of IPs in Sitio Maasin, San Clemente, Tarlac, on Financial
Literacy through a Seminar-Workshop" took place on February 18, 2023, and was facilitated by
TAU-CBM'’s "The Executives" Organization. The training was free of charge, and the beneficiaries were
the local Indigenous people of Maasin, San Clemente, Tarlac.



